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Date:  March 21, 2025  

 

To,  

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Address: Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra 

Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai-400051, 

Maharashtra, India.   

To,  

BSE Limited  

Address: Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  

Dalal Street Mumbai- 400001,  

Maharashtra, India.  

NSE Scrip Symbol: OLAELEC BSE Scrip Code: 544225 

 
SUBJECT: MEDIA STATEMENT DATED MARCH 21, 2025. 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

With reference to the captioned subject, we are enclosing herewith the Media Statement of Ola Electric 

Mobility Limited.  

 

This Media Statement will also be made available on the website of the Company and can be accessed using 
the below link: https://www.olaelectric.com/investor-relations/announcements. 

 

We request you to take the above on your record. 
 

Thanking You,  
Yours faithfully, 
For and on behalf of OLA ELECTRIC MOBILITY LIMITED 
 
 
 
Pritam Das Mohapatra  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
M. No.: A24685 
Place: Bengaluru 

https://www.olaelectric.com/investor-relations/announcements


 

 
 
Media Statement: 
 
We have noted the false narratives being spread about our February 2025 sales data. Here are the facts: 
Our sales remain strong, and the temporary backlog in February was due to ongoing negotiations with 
our vendors responsible for vehicle registrations. This backlog is being rapidly cleared, with daily 
registrations exceeding 50% of our three-month daily sales average. 40% of the February backlog has 
already been cleared, and the remaining will be fully resolved by the end of March 2025. 
 
This is a straightforward case of a temporary registration backlog, yet certain media outlets and vested 
interests have deliberately misrepresented it as a regulatory issue through misinformation and smear 
campaigns. This intensified after we discontinued contracts with two nationwide vendors managing our 
registration process as part of our strategy to streamline operations and drive profitability. Since then, a 
coordinated effort has been made to create confusion and trigger unnecessary scrutiny. 
 
Our focus remains on resolving the backlog efficiently and continuing to serve our customers with 
transparency and reliability. 
 
Media Contact Information: 
Abhishek Chauhan 
Director - Corporate Communications & PR 
Email: abhishek.chauhan1@olaelectric.com 
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